
 

 

 

 

13 April 2022  

 

 

Cerebral Palsy support and civvies… 

A reminder that children may wear civvies tomorrow (Thursday) if they 

have bought a sticker supporting cerebral palsy. This sticker is sold in the 

office for R10. The teachers on gate duty will check that each child 

wearing civvies shows this sticker as they enter the school on Thursday. 

Let’s make a difference and have civvies fun to launch the long-weekend.  

 

Wheelie fun… 

Every year our pre-schoolers celebrate “bicycle day” 

at school. On this day, we cycle on the school 

driveways and the whole preschool has a wheelie fun 

time.  

Our annual bicycle day is scheduled for the end of 

this month (29th April). We are giving our families 

enough notice about the event so that bicycles can 

be dusted off or borrowed from family members and 

neighbours for the occasion. 

Although bicycles are preferred, children can use 

skateboards, roller-skates, scooters or other wheel 

devices.  

However, we do insist that all children wear helmets if they are riding bikes.  

Thank you for helping us to make this an exciting day for our little ones.  

 

Payment mysteries? 

We are still waiting for the owner of EFT referenced “school fees” 

to claim their payment.  The amount was R3350 and payment was 

made on the 30th of March.  

Please remember to only ever use your child’s name and surname as a reference. 

 

Watch the clock… 

Please be on time for school. Yes, we know the traffic 

has been messy and life is rushed, but grab that 

coffee and leave 10 minutes earlier. Your child 

deserves an organised start to their day too.  

 

Looking ahead at the calendar… 

We know there are public holidays coming up, but we 

will be operating as per normal as much as possible. 

School will be closed on: 



15 April- Good Friday 

18 April – Family Day 

27 April – Freedom Day 

2 May – Workers’ Day 

All other days, our school will be open - normal school days, normal school 

hours. This includes a normal closing time this week Thursday.   

 

Animal antics… 

“Wild Ones Educational Show” is scheduled to visit our Grade 1-3 pupils 

on Tuesday the 19th of April. The company has asked to advertise that 

they will bring toy snakes, pin badges and caps/beanies to sell after the 

show. All the proceeds go to animal food and help with animal rescues. 

If you’d like to show your support, you are welcome to send some cash 

to school on Tuesday. Please use your child’s neck wallet for safety.  

 

Reading programme… 

Please return all book-bags tomorrow. Our Grade RRRs-2s will be 

getting their new book-bags on the same day, so you can snuggle 

up with a book over the long weekend. Remember to report any 

damaged books to:  

https://forms.gle/hwZxp6ZHpd41NWrD8 

 

Theme for next week for preschool is: Conservation and Pollution 

 

Prayerfully and playfully 

The Teachers 

admin@solidfoundationsprimary.com 

011-976-5300 

 

Easter is one of the most precious seasons in the Christian calendar. May 

you feel the love of your Saviour as you contemplate His death and 

victory over death on your behalf! 

A very happy Easter to all our families! 

 

 

https://forms.gle/hwZxp6ZHpd41NWrD8
mailto:admin@solidfoundationsprimary.com

